
 
 
            May 24, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
  
Our records indicate that you are or were a student of Great Oaks Career Campuses during the 
pandemic (on or after March 13, 2020). 
 
You may be eligible for federal emergency funding that has recently become available. Please 
use the QR code below to begin the process of applying for COVID related grants or 
scholarships. 
 
If you have an outstanding debt with Great Oaks incurred on or after March 13, 2020 and are 
interested in re-enrolling in any certificate program in the 2021-22 school year, please contact 
Marty Lopinto at 513.612.6790 or lopintom@greatoaks.com to inquire about our new debt 
forgiveness program. 
 
If you are a current or future student that has completed a FAFSA but has since had a change 
in income due to job loss or other significant event please contact our financial aid 
department at 513.612.5896 to discuss options for reviewing your federal financial aid package. 
 
More details are available by scanning the QR code and proceeding to the application.  You can 
also find this application at adults.greatoaks.com.  If you have any questions, please call 
(513)771-8881. 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Julie Woodward 
Adult Workforce Development Director 
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http://www.adults.greatoaks.com/

